
CONCRETE TANKS REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

Draft Mitigated  
Negative Declaration  

Public Information Meeting
THURSDAY, MARCH 21 • 6:30 PM

Santa Cruz Police Department Community Room, 155 Center St.

Please join us for a public information meeting about the 
City of Santa Cruz project to replace the concrete tanks 

at the Graham Hill Drinking Water Treatment Plant  
and the Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration.


